LAST NEWSLETTER FOR 2019-2020 SCHOOL YEAR!

JONS' ROA

May 14,2020 www.templelions.com Phone 321-269-2837
templechristianoffice@yahoo.com

Upcoming Important Events

Day Date Time Event

Friday May |5 LAST DAY OF SCHOOL for TCS!

Wednesday May 20 9 am— 12 noon [Packets containing Report Cards, SAT Results,
Award Certificates, and Yearbooks available for
pick-up in lobby.

Thursday August 6 9am-1pm Meet & Greet for 2020-2021 School Year
4pm-7pm

Monday August 10 First Day of 2020-2021 School Year

Valedictorian

e CONGRATULATIONS CLASS OF 2020!
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Landen Wexander Huenzel
Salutatorian

Marissa June Makan
Ellreenae Miracle De’ Lyce Braylioy Jan Gavin McClelland
Brooklyn Jaylor Brown Jiffany Wlliak McClelland
Jevwy Buwant, Jr. Hassandra Fristine Mudrack
Cassandra Elizabeth Joy Diaz Zatay Brian Simmens
Sephia Jnez Dixon LaCQuincia Nechiel West
Jeel Qlan Jacksen Ushley N’ Cole Wichmann

Wlexandria Mason

COMMENCEMENT CEREMONY

The graduation service for the Class of 2020 will be held on Sunday, May |7th at 6:00 pm.
The service in the auditorium is only for invited family members due to COVID-I9.

Several precautions have been put in place for those attending. To watch the service on
Facebook Live, go to templebc.net (Temple Baptist Church, Titusville, FL).

May the Lord bless our graduates!




IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT STEP UP FOR STUDENTS
According to the Step Up for Students Scholarship Office, it is now time for us to begin activating the scholarships
that have been awarded for next year. The scholarship office originally sent award letters without the student
. identifier numbers on them. Mrs. Lynn Fuhrman, TCS Finance Director, is asking all families
who have already received their Step Up for Students Scholarship approval letters for next year
to submit the subsequent letters that were sent with the identifier number on them.
You can drop off a copy of the letter, fax the letter to 321-383-910l, or email it to

[///) tesfinance.templebc@gmail.com.
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for students If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the office. Thank you.

END OF YEAR PACKETS

Even with all the challenges, we can still look back and see how God blessed TCS this
year with amazing staff, students, and families. Please know how much we miss seeing
our TCS families.

The end-of-the-year packets including Report cards, SAT results, Awards Certificates
and a TCS yearbook will be available for pick-up starting on Wednesday, May 20th. The
reception desk will be open from 9 am— 12 noon Mondays-Thursdays. Please call the
school office if you need to arrange a different pick-up time.

REPORT CARDS

Report cards will be published on line the morning of May 20th. Log in to Gradlelink to download
and view the report card. We will also include a printed copy in the end-of-year packet.

SAT RESULTS
In your end-of-year packet, you will be receiving a SAT Home
Report for your child(ren). This is a new report for parents which
gives a description and a narrative about your child in each testing
category. We hope it will be a useful tool for you to see the strengths
and areas of improvement needed for your child(ren).

CONTACT INFORMATION

Please let us know if any of your contact information (address, email address, phone number, etc,)
changes over the summer.We will be sending out important back to school information in July.

TCS SUMMER OFFICE HOURS

During the summer, the school office will be open Mondays-Thursdays from *

9am-12 noon.The office will be closed on Fridays. The office will also be ‘x
closed the week of July 6th-10th. Q
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EACH TO G CLASSROOMS
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EACH TO ING ARTISTS
000000 OCOCOOCOOOOOONOO

000000000 0COOGOOOOOES
CONTEST RULES

WORK CAN BE ANY TWO DIMENSIONAL WORK (PAINTING, DRAWING,
PHOTOGRAPH, MIXED MEDIA, ETC.) THAT IS NO SMALLER THAN 8%%X11 IN.
AND NOT LARGER THAN 11X17IN.

DIGITAL DESIGN GRAPHICS MUST BE YOUR ORIGINAL WORK (NOT A COPY OF
PUBLISHED ART/ILLUSTRATIONS). YOU CAN HAND-DRAW, PAINT, OR DESIGN
YOUR ART ON A COMPUTER (NO CLIPART).

ALL WORK MUST BE UNPUBLISHED, SIGNED, ORIGINAL ART DONE IN 2019/20
BY BREVARD K-12 PUBLIC, PRIVATE, OR HOME SCHOOL STUDENT ARTIST.
INCLUDE THE WORDS 2020 SPACE COAST ART FESTIVAL OR 2020 SCAF IN
THE ART.

INCLUDE FULL NAME, AGE, PHONE NUMBER, ADDRESS, SCHOOL, GRADE,
ART TEACHER NAME, AND SEND WITH ARTWORK.

APPLICANT MAY SUBMIT A MAXIMUM OF TWO (2) ORIGINAL PIECES OF ART.
SPECIAL CONSIDERATION WILL BE GIVEN TO ARTWORK THAT IS
PARTICULARLY REPRESENTATIVE OF THE SPACE COAST.

ONE WINNER SELECTED FOR EACH AGE GROUP: K-6, 7-8, 9-12.

NO SALE OR REPRODUCTION OF SELECTED WORK BY ARTIST SHALL OCCUR
UNTIL AFTER THE 2020 FESTIVAL WITHOUT THE WRITTEN APPROVAL OF THE
SCAF.

DEADLINE FOR SUBMISSIONS: ARTWORK MUST BE RECEIVED BY JUNE 1ST.
DROP OFF ENTRIES AT 200 N. 1ST STREET, COCOA BEACH FROM 7:30 TO
12:00 OR 1:00 TO 4:30 MONDAY THROUGH FRIDAY OR MAIL TO PO BOX 146
CAPE CANAVERAL, FL 32920-0146.
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321 794-6618 - Cindy cindy@spacecoastartfestival.com

321- 784-3322 info@spacecoastartfestival.com




